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MEMORANDUM

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

Council Agenda
Item No. IX. BE

2/25/2025

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager

Renewal No. 4 of Joint System Purchase Agreement with the Oklahoma City Municipal Facilities 
Authority and Harris Corporation Communication Systems Segment dba L3 Harris Technologies 
Inc., for the P25 Phase II 800MHz Trunked Simulcast Radio System and Microwave Network,  
estimated cost of $1,006,000, retroactive to February 9, 2025 through February 8, 2026.

Background:
On March 28, 2017 (Item No, MFA.C.2 and Item No IX. N2), the City of Oklahoma City (“City”) 
and Oklahoma City Municipal Facilities Authority (“OCMFA”) approved a Joint System Purchase 
Agreement with L3Harris Technologies, Inc. for the purchase of P25 Phase II 800MHz Trunked 
Simulcast Radio System and Microwave Network.

The project implementation was delayed, so the original term ending date was extended from June 
30, 2020 to February 9, 2022 to accommodate the implementation completion and one-year 
warranty period. The agreement may be extended for an additional nine (9) one-year periods, given 
that it cannot be extended past June 30, 2029.

Renewal of the Agreement is for the purpose of system maintenance and/or upgrades, technical 
support, and purchase of hardware replacement, parts, or equipment, as necessary, to stay current 
with the Software FX major system releases. outlined under the Master Services Agreement of the 
System Purchase Agreement.

Renewals to the Agreement were approved on March 1, 2022, (Item No. MFA.A and Item No. 
IX.BN), February 14, 2023 (Item No. MFA.B and Item No. IX.AL), and January 30, 2024 (Item 
No. MFA.A and Item No. IX.BI) for the period of February 9, 2024 through February 8, 2025. 

The P25 Phase II 800 MHz Trunked Simulcast Radio System is used by the Development Services 
Department, Fire Department, General Services Department, Municipal Counselor’s Office, Parks 
Department, Police Department, Public Information Office, Public Works Department, Risk 
Management Office, Utilities Department, various City affiliates, and multiple external agencies.

Staff has notified the vendor that the City wishes to renew the Master Services Agreement under 
the same terms and conditions, including price, as previously awarded. The vendor has sent a letter 
agreeing to the renewal. 
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Estimated Cost:
$1,006,000

Term:
Retroactive to February 9, 2025 through February 8, 2026

Source of Funds:
3009-2502005-52010076
(IT Projects > OCMFA > IT-MFA-ECC - PSC Trunked Radio Maintenance)

Review:
Information Technology

Recommendation: Agreement be renewed.


